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— Establishment of HR Design Ad Hoc Committee

This committee will perform a thorough review of the HR Design proposal when it is released on
September 21, 2012. It will prepare a white paper review of, and response to, the proposal for the
October 4, 2012 Academic Staff Executive Committee Meeting; and may be asked to help prepare a
resolution for the Academic Staff Assembly on the HR Design proposal for the October 8, 2012 Assembly
Meeting.

The committee’s review will include, but will not be limited to, determining any potential impact on or
conflict with ASPP, and any foreseeable future negative impacts or areas of concern for the academic
staff as a whole.

It is expected that this committee will meet as often as once a day during the two weeks that are
available for the review of the document, and that the committee will keep ASEC informed of its
progress (including at least one joint meeting during the two-week period of the committee’s
engagement with the HR Design proposal).

The committee will be comprised of one representative (ideally the chair or co-chair) of each Academic
Staff Assembly Standing Committee and active ad hoc committee, as appropriate, and at least one
member of ASEC. In addition, other academic staff may be added to the committee.

The committee will report to ASEC.



